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23 May 2025 
 
Dear Year 10 Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Mock Exams 
 
As part of the preparations for your son/daughter's final exams next year, we will 
be running mock exams from the week beginning 18th June 2025 (a timetable is 
included below).   
 
Mock exams are used to enable students to gain valuable experience in sitting 
formal exams.  The information we gain from the exams also enables us to plan 
the year eleven curriculum to maximise student achievement and determine if 
any exam access arrangements need to be implemented.  Core subjects will be 
tested in this series of exams, options subjects will use in-class tests to tailor the 
year eleven curriculum.  Only content covered so far in year ten will be included in 
the exams and subject tutors will be supporting students in their revision.  To 
further prepare your son/daughter for the formal exams, there will be an 
assembly before the first exam which makes expectations and procedures 
clear.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
We appreciate your support in your child's revision and wish them all the best in 
their exams. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Dr Kevin Rumary 
Assistant Principal 
Ormiston Rivers Academy 
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